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Friday 14th March 

2025 
This newsletter is a regular feature – 

available online. Please visit our 

website 

https://www.canonpopham.co.uk/  

Please let us know if you prefer a 

paper copy.  

 

 

 

 

What’s happening in school:   

Week beg 17th March 
Mon 17th – Y3 parent/carer mtgs 

Tues 18th – Y6 parent/carer mtgs 

Tues 18th – DSAT spelling bee 

Weds 19th – Y4 visit Eureka 

Weds 19th – F2 parent/carer mtgs 

Thurs 20th – SPRING DISCO 

Thurs 20th – With Me In Mind 

Y6 lessons – exam stress 

Thurs 20th – WmiM 5 ways to 

well-being 

Fri 21st – Nur parent/carer mtgs 

Fri 21st – Red Nose Day non-uniform 

 

 

 
 

https://saferinternet.org.u

k/safer-internet-day/safer-

internet-day-2025/tips-

for-parents-and-carers  

Tips for parents and carers 

Fundraising at Canon Popham C of E Primary Academy 

We are very proud of how our children Let Their Lights 

Shine by thinking about charities they want to support 

each year. Here is an update of monies raised so far 

this year for the children’s chosen charities: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

£206.05                         £159.34      Thank you everyone! 
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Team points for this 

week… 

 

St ANDREW: 58 = 1st 

St GEORGE: 51 = 4th 

St PATRICK: 53 = 3rd 

St DAVID: 57 = 2nd 
 

Well done to St Andrew for this 

week’s team winners! 
 

The VALUE we are exploring this half term is 

FORGIVENESS 
We have looked this week at: Forgiving 

others as God has forgiven you – 

Matthew 18.21-35 

We will look next week at: Beginning again 

– Luke 15.11-32 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Non-uniform Day Theme: Go Big, give big, feel good  
On Friday 21st March Canon Popham C of E Primary Academy will join thousands 
of schools up and down the country coming together to spread joy, have fun and 
raise money for those who need it most. There’s nothing like Red Nose Day! On 

Friday 21st March we are turning our school RED! Children are encouraged to 
come to school dressed in anything red for a donation of £1.00, so dust off those 
ruby slippers, slip on that red T-shirt or simply don some red socks – how far you 
take it is up to you! We know there’s a lot going on right now and for many people 
things are really tough. But, if you can donate, every penny will add up to a life 
changing difference. Thank you for your continued support. 

Let your light shine! 

On everyone, everywhere, everyday! 

Matthew 5:16 
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Attendance Matters Week 24 – 97% = School  
F2 = 93.1% 

Y1 = 97.5%  
Y2 = 94.4% 

Y3 = 98.8% WINNERS!!! 

Y4 = 98.2%  
Y5 = 97.7%  

Y6 = 96.6%              5 classes over 96% National attendance! 

 

 

 

 

  

Diary Dates – Spring term 
March 2025  
Monday 17th – Friday 21st – Y6 Bikeability sessions 
Tuesday 18th – Donc DSAT Spelling Bee at Canon 
Popham 
Wednesday 19th – Y4 visit EUREKA! 
Thursday 20th – SPRING disco in school 
Thursday 27th – Easter in a box – Year 4 
Friday 28th – School closes 
Monday 31st March – Friday 11th April – 2 weeks 

April 2025 
Monday 14th – School reopens to pupils 
Tuesday 15th – Ledston Hall Y1 and Y2 visit 
Thursday 17th – Easter Service 2.30pm Y3 leading 
Tuesday 29th – School Photographs – class groups 
May 2025 - School closes on Friday 2nd May and 
re-opens on Tuesday 6th May 
Monday 12th – Thursday 15th – KS2 SATs 
Monday 19th – Donc DSAT schools’ event – Y1&Y2 
multi-skills 
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Year 5 visit The National Space Centre 

Year 5 visited The National Space Centre on Thursday 

13th March. The National Space Centre is a museum 

and educational resource covering the fields of space 

science and astronomy, along with a space research 

programme in partnership with the University of 

Leicester. Year 5 learnt lots of new knowledge about 

space and becoming an astronaut. They were a credit 

to our school showing Ready, Respectful, Safe at all 

times. Well done Year 5 – you all Let Your Lights Shine! 

 

 

 

 

     

     

          

                              
     

     

     

     

     

          

                              
     

     

     

            

  

     

       

       

       

       

       

     

     

     

    

     

     

     
     
     

     

     
     

     

            

     

       

       

     

     

     

     

     

     

 

     
     
     

     

 

 

 

     

 

     

Canon Popham 
is supporting 
The Church of 
the Good 
Shepherd with 
their 2025 
Easter Egg 
Appeal. Any 
donations will 
be gratefully 
received to the 
school 
reception by 
Friday 28th 
March. Thank 
everyone 

 
  

Well done Y3 

winners this 

week! 
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If you would like to share how your child has Let their light shine in some way outside of school, please 

email a photo and short description to their class teacher or enquiries@cpa.dsat.education thank you. 

The National Space Centre – Y5 

 

 

 

 

Letting Your 

Lights Shine Y5 
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